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January 20, 2021 
 
Dear Rockley Family Foundation, 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Department of Music at Metropolitan State 
University of Denver. This past 2019-20 year you supported our program with a total gift of 
$95,600.00, which included the loan and maintenance of our keyboard lab system, including 17 
electric pianos with a conference system, valued at $93,600. In addition, your Foundation 
donated $2,000 to our scholarship program. 
 
We are grateful for our partnership with you and appreciate your support of our program and 
our students. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Peter Schimpf, Ph.D. 
Chair, Department of Music 
Metropolitan State University of Denver 
pschimpf@msudenver.edu 
303-615-1124  
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